
Date : 5 October 2023

Memo to : Ateneo College Student Activities Community

From : (Sgd.) Ralph Jacinto A Quiblat
Director

Subject : : Return of Student Affairs Professional Aeron Lester Syliongtay

I am delighted to inform the community that Mr. Aeron Lester N. Syliongtay, OSA Student Affairs
Professional will be returning to our Student Activities team, effective immediately. Aeron has
been an invaluable member of our community, and we are excited to have him back with us.

Aeron embarked on his study leave as one of only five recipients of the prestigious Tetley and
Lupton Scholarship for International Students. This academic scholarship allowed him to pursue
a master's degree in the MSc Organizational Psychology program at the University of Leeds in
the UK during the academic year 2022-2023.

Aeron will be taking on the responsibilities of overseeing several student groups and
organizations and clubs. His experience and dedication will be instrumental in further enhancing
the student activities experience at our university. The following organizations will now be under
his care:

● Ateneo Chemistry Society (ACheS)
● Ateneo CODE
● Company of Ateneo Dancers (CADs)
● Ateneo Blue Consulting Group (BCG)
● Ateneo Blue Repertory (blueREP)
● Ateneo Celadon (CELADON)
● Ateneo League Physicists (LeaPs)
● COA Central Board
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Aeron will also resume his role as Coordinator for the Student Organization Assessment and
Review (SOAR). He will be assisted by OSA SOAR Assistant Danielle Therese D. Andres.

Aeron brings a wealth of knowledge and passion for student engagement, and we are confident
that his return will have a positive impact on these organizations. We encourage all members of
the affected organizations to reach out to Aeron for guidance, support, and collaboration as
needed.

Please join me in welcoming Aeron back. We look forward to a productive and successful year
with Aeron onboard as we continue to nurture a vibrant and thriving student activities
community.

Thank you for your attention, and please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need
further information.


